
The road realignment works for the redevelopment of the Bukit Freehold Land (BFL) is 
scheduled from Monday, 12 July to November 2021. 

Heavy vehicular movement is expected along Sime Road, and motorists are advised to 
slow down and drive cautiously along Sime Road. Members are advised to plan ahead 
when travelling to and fro the Bukit Location. For your safety, please stay away from the 
construction site and adhere to the signage in the proximity.

Closure of Bukit Chipping Green from 12 July 21
To facilitate the construction of underground power cables for the redevelopment of the BFL, 
the chipping green behind the Bukit Driving Range will be closed from Monday, 12 July 2021 
onwards. The ‘golden triangle’ near Sime Course, Holes 7, 8 and 9, and practice greens at the 
Island location remain available for use.
 
For feedback and enquiries, please email marcom@sicc.org.sg.
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